
                            GEORGE NYMPTON & QUEEN’S NYMPTON PARISH COUNCIL 

CLERK TO THE COUNCIL: Nan Maxwell, The Old Cob Barn, George Nympton, South Molton, EX36 4JE 

                                           TEL: 01769 579723, Email: gnqnparishclerk@gmail.com 

                  Minutes of the meeting of George Nympton & Queen’s Nympton Parish Council 

                                                                   21st September 2017 

Councillors Present: Trudy Herniman (Chair), Mary Burbidge, Roger Gay, Trevor Allen 

2017/070-Apologies/Attendance Register-Apologies were received from Jon Ride who was 

attending a Parish Council training event, Adele Poole, Mark Dean & Richard Toller who were on 

holiday. 

2017/071-Disclosable Pecuniary Interests-There were none. 

2017/072-Announcements From The Chair-There were none. 

2017/073-Democratic 15 Minutes/Public Question Time-There were no members of the public 

present. 

2017/074-Dispensation Requests-There were none. 

2017/075-Minutes of Previous Meeting-Unanimously approved and signed by the chair. 

2017/076-Planning Matters-There were none. 

2017/077-County Councillor’s Slot-Jeremy Yabsley attended the meeting. He reported from the 

District Council Meeting on 20th September. The recommendation to the Boundaries Commission 

Electoral review is that George Nympton & Queen’s Nympton Parishes remain within Bishop’s 

Nympton Ward. 

He advised The Council that parishioners should continue to report pot holes. 

He confirmed that he had approved the grant application for £3000.00 towards village hall 

refurbishment. 

2017/078-District Councillor’s Slot-Eric Ley sent his apologies. 

2017/079-Village Hall – Grant Application for £950 from District Councillor has been approved.  

Grant application for £3000.00 from County Councillor has been sent to Democratic Services 

Scrutiny Secretariat. (This is the grant that Jeremy has now approved) 

It was unanimously agreed that an application would be made to the TAP fund for the cost of 3 new 

hand driers for the village hall. 

2017/080-Financial Matters-Account Balance-Community Account £2089.69. Saver Account 

£1630.75 

2017/081-Correspondence- There was an email from Adele Poole re Broadband. Nothing new to 

report other than that government money (£70 million) has been allocated to the south west area. It 

is not yet known how this will be used.  

2017/082- DATE OF NEXT MEETING- NOVEMBER 16TH 2017 
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